
                                                     

Friday 12
th
 September 2014. 

Project 
We would love to hear how you are getting on with your palaeontology projects, researching a 

dinosaur of your choice. We are very much looking forward to seeing the finished results and 

finding out some fascinating facts about your chosen dinosaur. Remember you have until Monday 

29th September. 

 

Reading 

Please keep up with reading at home and remember to have an adult comment in your Reading 

Record once a week. Remember to bring your Reading Record in with you to school each day, 

though, as we need it for guided reading. 

 

Spelling 

Next week we will be exploring words beginning with prefixes dis- and mis-. How many can you 

think of? 

 

Each week we send a list of spellings home to learn. Please have a go at learning these words at 

home ready for our English lesson on Thursday. 

 

This week’s English spellings are: library, sentence, question, grammar, describe, answer, 
address, possession.  

 

English 

Next week we will be finding out about the features of adventure stories and learning how to plan 

our own. 

 

Maths 
Next week we will be comparing numbers. We will be carrying on with the two times tables, so 

make sure you keep practising these in your booklets. 

 

Remember to complete your MyMaths homework by Thursday 19th September. 

 

Other Notes 

Miss Land will be at High Adventure with Year 6 for the whole of next week. Mr Mastrelli will be 

teaching Class 6. 

 

If you have applied to become a school councillor for your class, please be ready to give a short 

presentation to your class next week, explaining why you would like to be a school councillor and 

why you think you be good at the job. Your teacher will choose three boys and three girls who 

have given the best presentations to be shortlisted for a vote. We are looking forward to hearing 

your presentations! 

 

Class Five/Six 



Please remember that if you would like to be a theatre ambassador, you need to return your 

application to Ms Campbell by Monday 15th September. 

 

Finally, now we have been in our new classes for two weeks, it would be fantastic to hear about all 

the activities you have been enjoying at school, so please comment on your class blogs. The 

website is http://parkgroveprimary.co.uk/children/key-stage-2/ 

 

 

 

We hope you have a lovely weekend! 

 

Miss Land and Mr Baines 
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